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December 4, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Residents and Designated Representatives,  

 

As of today, we have 7 residents who are covid positive. Those residents have been isolated onto a 

separate unit. We thank you for your support during this difficult time. Please know, we are adhering to 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 

(CMS) guidelines and recommended protocols for COVID19, in addition to following directives set 

forth by the New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH).  

You can also call our hotline 732-666-0422 for any updates. 

Please help us keep our residents safe if you are not feeling well, please do not come visit. 

 Please continue to reach out to us if you should have any further questions, 732-666-0398 

or igogus@pcwall.com 

 

 

Thank You  

 

Administration  
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